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Houston SPCA, Harris County Constable Precinct 1 
Investigating 6 Dead Dogs Dumped in East Houston   

Dogs Were Found Piled Inside a Bin Near the East Freeway Service Road  
 

 
LINK TO PHOTOS: WARNING  
 
HOUSTON (March 25, 2025) –  The Houston SPCA and Harris County Constable Precinct 1 
have launched an investigation around the deaths of 6 dogs found inside a bin on a grassy lot 
located at 14,715 East Freeway along the service road in a semi-remote area.  The dogs had been 
covered with several blankets and pillows.     

While at the scene, officials discovered four dogs hiding underneath a nearby 
abandoned house. These dogs have been rescued and are now receiving care at the 
Houston SPCA. 

The remains are currently being examined at the Houston SPCA to determine cause of death.  

The Houston SPCA and Harris County Constable Precinct 1 are requesting the public's help in 
solving this case. Anyone with information about this incident is urged to contact the Houston 
SPCA at 713.869.7722 or online at HoustonSPCA.org. 
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